
8, 15, 22 and 29 July 2020, 19.00-20.30
Free Webinar

Trent Webinar Series 

Webinar #1- 8 July 2020
19.00

19.05

19.40

19.45

20.20

Welcome and housekeeping 

Front door experience during the COVID pandemic
Prof Simon Conroy, Professor of geriatric medicine, University of Leicester and Dr Christopher Williams

Break 

Experience of using technology during COVID pandemic 
Dr Bola Owolabi, National specialty advisor older people and integrated person centred care, NHS England and 
Improvement

Closing words

 	
Webinar #2- 15 July 2020
19.00

19.05

19.40

19.45

20.20

Welcome and housekeeping 

Care home experience during the COVID pandemic
Prof Adam Gordon, BGS vice president academic affairs and professor care of older people, University of 
Nottingham

Break 

Palliative care during the COVID pandemic
Dr Eileen Burns, Consultant geriatrician, Leeds Teaching Hospitals NHS Trust

Closing words

Four virtual educational meetings to discuss the challenges we are facing in the current pandemic for 
those in geriatric medicine and to sketch out some of our approaches to address these.

How to participate to live webinar
•	 Participants should join up to 5 minutes before the webinar allowing time to resolve any login issue before the start
•	 Use the Q&A to ask questions to the presenters and interact with other participants 
	 Find out how to use Teams Webinar 
•	 Participate to polls via Slido #BGSTrentWeb
	  Learn how to join
•	 Connect on Twitter @GeriSoc #BGSConf

https://support.office.com/en-us/article/attend-a-live-event-in-teams-a1c7b989-ebb1-4479-b750-c86c9bc98d84
https://help.sli.do/092703-Join-Slido-as-a-participant
https://twitter.com/GeriSoc


Webinar #4- 29 July 2020
19.00

19.05

19.50

19.55

20.20

Welcome and housekeeping 

ANP and Physiotherapy experiences during the current pandemic
Ms Lucy Lewis, Chair of BGS nurse and AHP council and consultant practitioner trainee, Health Education 
England South East and Ms Esther Clift, BGS Wessex region chair and consultant practitioner in frailty, 
Southern Health NHS Foundation Trust
 
Break 

Pharmacy experience during the COVID pandemic
Ms Lelley Oboh, Consultant pharmacist, Guy’s and St Thomas’ NHS Foundation Trust

Closing words

CPD accreditation for Virtual Events
BGS has applied for 1 CPD accreditation for each webinar with the RCP. 

Participants watching a live webinar must sign in with their full name when joining via a web browser or use a personal MS 
Teams account. 

If participants join live using a shared work account or viewing as a group they must contact us before the end of the live 
webinar to record attendance.

This should be by email with their full name, email address and place of work to registrations@bgs.org.uk. Participant must 
register before the live webinar start to claim CPD credits. 

We cannot send CPD certificate to participants who haven’t registered in advance. 

Participants accessing the archived version of the webinar may record this in their CPD diary using the approval code 
provided for the live event for up to four weeks after the event date.

 	

Webinar #3- 22 July 2020
19.00

19.05

19.30

19.50

19.55

20.20

Welcome and housekeeping 

Training curriculum update
Dr James Reid,  Consultant geriatrician, Leicester Royal Infirmary and training programme director East Midlands

Supporting each other during COVID & beyond
Dr Chandra Ohri,Consultant respiratory physician and honorary associate professor, Institute for Lung Health, 
Glenfield Hospital  and University of Leicester

Break 

Research update 
Dr Victoria Haunton, Consultant geriatrician, Ageing specialty lead for NIHR CRN East Midlands (South) 
and honorary senior lecturer, University of Leicester and Dr Jatinder Minhas, Specialist registrar, Leicester Royal 
Infirmary

Closing words

mailto:registrations%40bgs.org.uk?subject=

